
CONTINUING THE JOURNEY

Post-Experience Contact Preferences

Continuing your Marriage Encounter journey following this experience will help keep your relationship vibrant and 
growing! 

On occasion, the Marriage Encounter leadership team (or its representatives) will send information about upcoming 
enrichment and fellowship opportunities, upcoming Marriage Encounter experiences, opportunities within the 
ministry, and newsletters.

We value your privacy and will NOT share your contact information outside of the preference(s) you indicate below. 
You can change your preference(s) at any time. 

Please check below the contact preferences you will allow:

______ �Our contact information can be added to the Marriage Encounter database so we can receive information 
about Marriage Encounter opportunities from the Marriage Encounter leadership team and/or their 
representatives.

______ �Our contact information can be shared with the couples on this experience. It is to be used only for Marriage 
Encounter related activities and is not to be used for solicitation purposes.

______ We do not wish to receive Marriage Encounter information following our experience.

Preferred method of contact:	 Email___________  Phone__________  Snail mail_______  Other/None______

				    If other, please explain here__________________________________________

NAMES___________________________________________________________________________________________

Experience Dates______________________________
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